
 

 

8th December 2023 
 
Dear P5, P6 and P7 Parent / Guardian, 
 
We kindly request that you drop your child off at Killeeshil Community 
Centre, (NOT SCHOOL) on the following mornings. 
✓ Monday 11th December at 8:30 am,  
✓ Tuesday 12th December at 8:30 am  
✓ Wednesday 13th December at 8:30 am  

 
The children will be practising in the Community Centre until 11:00 am on 
Monday 11th December and will be back to school in time for dinner.  
 
On Tuesday 12th December and Wednesday 13th December we kindly request 
that your child brings a snack and packed lunch with them. The P5,6 & 7 
children will return to school at 1:00 pm and will NOT be back to school in time 
for dinners.  
 
Your child should wear a warm coat to school on these days as the Community 
Centre can be cold.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Those children who travel to school by bus, will be dropped off 
at the Community Centre in the morning by their driver. 
 
We have arranged for the children to be collected by the EA buses on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday and taken back to school. 
 
Home-time arrangements as normal. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 


